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Providence breaks ground on housing complex

By ALEX APPEL alex@kodiakdailymirror.com

May 14, 2022

Jensen Yorba Wall Architects/Dawson Construction

Rendering of the Providence Kodiak Island Medical Center’s housing complex.

Providence Alaska and Dawson Construction LLC are scheduled to break ground today on a

$5.1 million housing complex.

Thank you for reading!

Please log in, or sign up for a new account and purchase a subscription to continue

reading.

The complex, which will have an address of 110 Bartell Ave., will have 16 housing units,

according to a release from Providence Kodiak Island Medical Center. The ground-breaking

ceremony is slated for 2 p.m.


